
 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2019 

Blanchard, Stephen 

Conley, Ryan 

Core, Tyler 

Cruz, Timothy 

Dicus, Kevin 

Falke, Shane 

Goetz, Randall 

Heffner, Thomas 

Hindenlang, Robert 

Hochstetler, Scott 

Holly, Mark 

Hoyt, Austin 

Jutte, Kevin 

Keen, Danny 

Miller, Jason 

Nichols, Stephen 

Patterson, Gregory 

Rex, Randy 

Ricks, Lester 

Rosebrook, Todd 

Saunders, Evan 

Sherrick, Josh 

Tascoff, Douglas 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

September 2019 

Davidson, Travis 

Habegger, David 

Hauenstein, Shanon 

Hershey, Eric 

Hooks, Patrick 

Miller, Brandon 

Perkins, Deron 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

September2019 (con’t) 

Schmidt, Craig 

Sharp, Gregg 

Sudduth, John 

Vanover, Stephen 

White, Michael 

Wilt, Cole 

 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2019 

Blevins, Chris 

Cantrell, Doug 

Childs, Tony 

Davis, Dustin 

Jackson, Gail 

Lyons, Kyle 

McPheron,John 

Slonaker, Bethany 

Sterling, Derek 

 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2019 

Boedicker, Matthew 

Boedicker, J 

Evans, Cody 

Garcia, Daniel 

Lamb, Christopher 

Parsons, Stanley 

Robinson, Kevin 

Turner, Anthony 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2019 

Hodge, Brandon 
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Training Director’s Report 
 Hello from your Training Center!  Remember to 

get with one of the apprentices and buy your 50/50 raffle 

tickets for the Christmas fundraiser, and to bring in your 

food items for the Veterans Food Pantry.  The barrels for 

the Food Pantry are at the Union Hall and the Training 

Center.   

            When you are working with one of our 

apprentices, please take the time to fill in the comments 

section of their work report. It helps us in our evaluations 

and lets us know if there are any problems in the field.  

The need for more electricians/apprentices continues to be 

very high, so I will continue to take apprenticeship 

applications and schedule aptitude testing nonstop 

through the year. If you know of any good candidates, 

please send them on to me.   

As always, please contact me if you have any 

suggestions or questions. 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

           The Ole’ Guys  
November 2019, well we have had our first 

snow of the year and a very low temperature, I am 

done with that, I hope. We had a good turnout for this 

meeting and a lot of good visiting.  
 

 There was a lot of talk about going back to 

work for a while and a lot of not going back to work… 

mostly not going back to work, but we do have the 

option. One of the guys just got his hours in and quit 

the day before the meeting. 
 

The retirees would like to wish everyone a 

happy holiday SEASON, and hope everyone has a 

great time of year. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00P.M.  At the union hall, cookies and soft 

drinks are provided. All retirees are welcome. 
  

Things to think about: 
  

            The easiest way to find something lost is to buy 

a new one. 
 

            Words that soak into your ears are 

whispered…not yelled. 
 

             Meanness don’t jes’ happen overnight. 
 

             You cannot unsay a cruel word. 
                 

             And finally: 
 

             Timing has a lot to do with the outcome of a 

rain dance. 
         

R. S.  

 

      Jim Hoskins 

 

 

UNION DUES WILL INCREASE 

By $1.00 – January 1, 2020 

Journeyman - $42.00 

Apprentice   - $40.00 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

